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Company statement

The Company has noted a number of rumours circulating in recent weeks that the Company is imminently planning to 
undertake a fundraising. The Company categorically denies these rumours.  

The Company currently has in excess of $1m cash and will be releasing its results for the year ended 31 March 2018 
before the end of August 2018.

For more information on PCGE please visit the Company's website www.pcge.com.
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